
SB 913 -- PEER REVIEW PROCESS FOR DESIGN PROFESSIONALS

SPONSOR: Emery

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass" by the Special Committee on
Regulatory Oversight and Reform by a vote of 7 to 0.

Provisions relating to the peer review process for architects,
landscape architects, professional land surveyors, and professional
engineers are set to expire on January 1, 2023. This bill repeals
the expiration of those provisions.

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that the peer review process has been
very successful and should be continued without a sunset.

Testifying for the bill were Senator Emery and American Institute
of Architects of Missouri.

OPPONENTS: There was no opposition voiced to the committee.


